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The following establishments will the receiving a “thank you” letter.

Blue Rock Lounge May 15, 2009

La Tapatia May 15, 2009

Mr. Kool’s ’ December 22, 2008
The Club September 30, 2009

Total 24 May 22, 2009
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Scott R. Letteney

Deputy City Attorney
Office of the City Attorney xiscs?gaf;‘.t %:?t(;pAttomey
Robert K. Weber City of Racine, Wisconsin Stacey Salvo
City Attorney Paralegal
November 5, 2009

Mr. James Oliver

c/o Mr. Kool’s

1330 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403-1768

Dear Mr. Oliver:
As you are aware, the restrictive conditions on your liquor license have expired.

The Public Safety and Licensing Committee has directed me to thank you for your
cooperation during the period the restrictions were in place, and to encourage you
to continue to provide adequate security measures for the purpose of protecting the
safety and well-being of your customers and neighborhood residents.

Sincerely,

b LD o

Robert K. Weber
City Attorney
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c: Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

City Hall
730 Washington Avenue, Room 201
Racine, Wisconsin 53403
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